
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 11th December 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 5 would like you to come and join in with some festive fun as part of our Parent Engagement 

event on Monday 18th December 2017. Please arrive at the school office to sign in for 2:45pm 

where you will be collected by a member of the Year 5 team. The event will last until approximately 

3:05pm, which will give enough time for you to sign out at the office and make your way round to 

collect your child at normal time. Please note this a different date to that stated on the school 

website, due to time allocation and other school commitments. We hope you will be able to join 

us! 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hodgkins            Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher      Head Teacher  

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 
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Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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